
Week ahead -  Thank you for your understanding as teachers have made changes within their rooms and have prepared 
materials in the event of a Health or Functional closure at the school. Please see the email from Superintendent Scott 
Stinson that was sent out on Friday to families for further information.  Students will continue to wear masks indoors. Dr. 
Henry has recommended good fitting masks. Students must arrive at school on time so we can accurately report our at-
tendance to health officials. As normal practice, families are required to complete the Daily Health Check.  If your child is 
ill or showing mild signs of illness keep them home and email willway@sd62.bc.ca. 

If your child needs arrive late or be picked up early, please call or email the office.  Drop off and pick up will occur at the 
front doors by the office.   Just knock on the windows and we will be able to help you when you arrive.   

Sincerely, Ms. Laidlaw and Ms. Henson 

 
Monday  

January 10 

Tuesday 
January 11 

Wednesday  
January 12 

Thursday 
January 13  

Friday  
January 14 

School Reopens  
for all healthy   

students  

 Virtual PAC Meeting 
@ 6:00 PM 

 
 
 
 

 
 

PAC BOTTLE DRIVE:  Please keep your refundables for the PAC’s bottle drive on Saturday, January 15th. 

 

Masks: Come with a clean good fitting mask and extras in your backpack.  

 

Upcoming Dates: 

January 10– School reopens for instruction 

January 12 - Virtual PAC Meeting @ 6:00 pm 

January 15 - PAC Bottle Drive 

January 19 - Hot Lunch - Subway  

January 21– Silly Sock Day (Wear your craziest socks today) 

January 24 to 28 - Kindergarten Registration 

January 28 - Popcorn Day 

mailto:willway@sd62.bc.ca

